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District-wide Workgroup for
Responding to ACCJC 2013 District Recommendations

Monday, December 2, 2013
10:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

Coastline Community College – President’s Conference Room
Group members:
Coastline Community College

Ann Holliday, Faculty

Margaret Lovig, Faculty

Dr. Pedro Gutierrez, President Academic Senate

Golden West College

Wes Bryan, President

Gregg Carr, President Academic Senate

Ron Lowenberg, Dean
Kay Nguyen, Administrative Director & ALO
Orange Coast College

Denise Cabanel-Bleuer, President Academic Senate

 Georgie Monahan, Faculty
Robert Mendoza, Dean
District Office

Dr. Andreea Serban, Vice Chancellor Educational Services and Technology
1. Review of new relevant developments since producing the last draft on Nov 7
a. SLOs inclusion in part-time faculty evaluation (joint letter uploaded to DropBox)

b. Additional BPs and APs – need to wait for the Dec 2 and Dec 11 Board meetings to update the status

2. Approach to developing the next draft due to the Board Office by Jan 9, 2014 for discussion at the Jan 14, 2014 Board Accreditation Committee meeting
a. Draft due to workgroup members by Jan 2, 2014, feedback and revised version due to me by Jan 7, 2014 – please use the combined Nov 7 version to make additional changes rather than your initial drafts as I made some edits in the combined version

b. What responses can be updated and with what new evidence?

c. Commission recommendation 1

3. Other

4. Set date and time for next meeting – would you be available to meet on Jan 6 from 10:30am to 11:30am at Coastline, President’s Conference Room?
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